
 LSSC June Meeting 
features UK SnowCats
LSSC will be hosting Jason Strayer of the UK 
SnowCats, a large and vibrant ski club at UK.  
Come hear about the SnowCats and learn how 
LSSC and Snow Cats can work together to 
support great ski opportunities for all of us.

The June club meeting will be Tuesday, June 4th 
at Rooster’s (124 Marketplace Dr. at the corner of 
Nicholasville Road and Man-o-War, Lexington, 
40503).  Social hour starts at 6:00 and the 
presentation and meeting will start at 7:00 p.m.

6:00 p.m. on June 
21st at Palmers 
Fresh Grill (formerly 
Regatta Seafood), 
161 Lexington Green 
Circle.  Socialize, 
wine and dine with 
your ski buddies.
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June Happy Hour



LSSC  
LOGOWEAR

Tricia Salyer, Owner

EmbroidMe

171 W Lowry Lane, 
Suite 156

tricia@emroidme-
lexingtonsouth.com 
859-260-1234

Help promote LSSC by 
wearing logo wear. 
Many styles and colors 
available or bring your 
own garments!
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LSSC Officers and Directors 
2013-14

PRESIDENT-DAN GEIGER
dan.geiger@insightbb.com
PAST PRESIDENT-CHARLIE LISLE
clisle1512@aol.com
PRESIDENT-ELECT/TREASURER-JANET JONES
jgjones@uky.edu
EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT
hglauert@uky.edu
SECRETARY-CATHERINE MONZINGO
camonzingo@yahoo.com
SOCIAL-LINDA GORMAN
lsgor0@uky.edu
MEMBERDHIP-BARBARA GIBBS
beb58602yahoo.com
WEB MASTER-TERRY ESRAEL
hwy66kicks@insightbb.com
NEWSLETTER-JAN CLARK
janclark@roadrunner.com
RACING-DIANNA MILLER
hagski@aol.com

The next board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 12, 6:30 p.m., 1880 Ft. Harrods Drive. Turn into 
Rabbit Run Subdivision at the Ft. Harrods/Harrodsburg 
Road traffic light between New Circle and Man-o-War. 
1880 is at the end of the dead end on Fort Harrods 
Drive.
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by Howard Glauert
• • •

The board is currently working on 
trips for 2013-14. The club has 
committed to going on the OVSC 
trip to Telluride, Colorado, which 
will be held January 18-25, 2014.  
We will be staying in the 
Riverside Condos in the town of 
Telluride, near the gondola. Final 
cost details have not been 
established at this time.  Several 
other destinations are being 
considered.  Possible times 
include Christmas/New Years 
week, late February, or March.  
There also will be an OVSC 
European trip in 2014, probably 
to Chamonix in March. If you 
have preferences for destinations 
or dates, please contact me at 
hglauert@uky.edu or contact any 
board member. 

Executive VP Report
OVSC Summit 2013

Hosted by Columbus Ski Club
May 31-June 2, 2013
Sheraton Columbus Capitol Square
Registration $59.00
Lodging $99 PER NIGHT
Details and Registration online at 
www.columbusskiclub.org and  
614-354-4500 or 800-325-3535 for 
reservations

Social  events, golf scramble, 
baseball game, trade show,  officer 
seminars, gallery hop, casino, great 
food, trip presentations, prizes and 
fun for all! 

May 10th deadline for special rate 
at hotel! Don’t miss it!

Save the Date!

August 16 & August 17
Showtime at 8:30 PM | Gates Open at 6 PM

The Meadow at Keene Barn

Save the Date for Picnic with 
the Pops!  

LSSC has reserved two tables for this 
year’s offering, featuring Bugs Bunny.  
Plan now to join us.  Tickets available 
at $20.00 per seat.  Contact Linda 
Gorman at lsgorm0@uky.edu.
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